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4th January 2021 

 

Dear parents and carers 

 

You have a place for your child/ren at Warwick Bridge School from 5th – 15th January during the school’s closure to all 

children other than Key Worker and Vulnerable pupils.  

 

There are a number of points to follow to ensure that the school day runs as smoothly as possible. 

 

1. The school day will start at 9am and finish at 3pm. Please ensure that you arrive and depart on time. 
2. There will be no Breakfast or After School Club for the next two weeks. 
3. On Fridays, school will close at 12 noon in order for full cleaning to be carried out. 
4. Children do not have to wear school uniform – wear own clothes from home, but ensure that they are warm 

and suitable for the cold weather. Hats, gloves, warm coats and wellies should be brought to school. We are 
keen to get all the children outside as much as possible. 

5. You can drop off/pick up your child any time between 9am and the close of school. We encourage 
parents/carers to take steps to have children looked after at home rather than in school as much as possible 
at this time. Please look for alternative childcare where you can. 

6. Lunch will be packed lunches from 12 noon. This includes Fridays. Mrs Ridley will contact you with a text 
informing you of these arrangements for ordering. 

 

The school will operate two Bubbles at this time. The school has worked out a rota and different staff will be working 

with the Bubbles over the course of the two week period. 

 

Bubble 1 - Early Years, Year 1 and Year 2 (Nursery, Reception and Key Stage 1 pupils) 

These pupils will be taught in the current Y1/2 classroom. Access will be from the left-hand side of school.  

 

Bubble 2  - Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 children (Key Stage 2 pupils) 

These pupils will be taught in the current Y3/4 Classroom. Access will be from the right-hand side of school. 

 

Please wear a face mask at all times when at school and maintain social distancing at all times when arriving and 

leaving. 

 

If you have any questions regarding any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

M Ashton 

Head Teacher 

 


